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SYNOPSIS 

 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

From April 2 – 22, 2025 the City of Little Rock experienced 

significant damage from a series of severe storms producing 

large amounts of vegetative debris  

 

Funding for this project is from the FEMA DR-4783 

account No. 270409 G40DF251 63390. 
 

RECOMMENDATION   Approval of Resolution. 

BACKGROUND On May 3, 2025, Arkansas Governor Sarah Huckabee 

Sanders requested a major disaster declaration from President 

Donald J. Trump as a result of the severe storms from April 2 

– 22. On May 23, 2025, President Donald J. Trump approved 

the major disaster declaration for certain counties in Arkansas 

including Pulaski County. On May 29, 2025, following the 

Federal Emergency Management Agency’s (FEMA) 

applicant briefing with the City of Little Rock Emergency 

Management team, it was determined that the City is eligible 

for financial assistance provided the City employs a debris 

removal monitor to oversee aspects of the recovery work. 

Time is of the essence to enter into these contracts and to 

assure that the disaster recovery work is continued in an 

expedited fashion. 


